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4D CHALLENGE THEMSELVES
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Class 4D recently participated in the Bebras Australia Computational Thinking Challenge.

This Challenge is run by the CSIRO and it is a fun way to develop computational thinking and
problem solving skills. Students chose to work either individually, in pairs or small groups and
they completed a series of challenging and engaging problems, some requiring students to use a
great deal of perseverance and persistence.

All students performed well and achieved some great results. Special congratulations go
to Annabel who achieved a Distinction, and Alex L and Adrian who achieved a High Distinction.
Well done!

4D will participate in Round 2 of the Challenge in September.

Miss Claire Donaldson
Junior School Teacher - 4D
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